
Welcome 

 

Welcome to the 2023-24 school year. I am excited to start a new school year in 

our comprehensive development classroom, where our curriculum focuses on 

academic instruction at your child’s individual instructional level. We also focus 

on independent living skills, social skills, and vocational skills. All necessary school 

supplies have been provided. Mrs. Lombardo will an Amazon “wish list” on our 

class Dojo App, if you would like to purchase an item from there. 

Communication and parent involvement is essential for a successful school year. 

My contact information is listed below. Feel free to contact me anytime. I do 

better with text messages. I also coach football and will not be available to 

communicate after school. 

 

                                                                                                 Thank You 

 

                                                                                            John M. Moore 

                                                                                    Jmoore1@mauryk12.org 

                                                                                         (615) 504-8526 
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